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Mr Brian Fitt

Manager, Business Letters
Australia Post

71 Rathdowne Street
Carlton South 3053

Dear Mr Fitt

I am in receipt of a letter to Overland, a literary quarterly,
from Ros Kelly, in regard to queries we have raised about our
journal's situation if it loses bulk postage registration.
Overland publishes Australian creative and critical writing
and is published by The Overland Society, a non-profit-making
body. All officers of the Society, including the magazine's
editor, are honorary. We receive grants from The Literature
Board of The Australia Council and The Viectorian Ministry for
the Arts.

In her letter Ms Kelly refers to a meeting on 21 July at which:
"Australia Post made the offer to give consideration to the
pdstal needs of specific publications and to examine what options
are available as alternatives to the registered publication
services".

As Ms Kelly has referred us to you I amwriting to ask what

steps I can take to obtain such consideration for Overland.

Yours sincerely,

Michael Dugan
Treasurer
The Overland Society



